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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 5:32 PM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: Fw: Orr Block

Sent using OWA for iPad

From:�Jane&Larry�Wilcox�<janelarryw@gmail.com>�
Sent:�Wednesday,�February�1,�2017�2:16:06�PM�
To:�David�A.�Olson�
Subject:�Orr�Block

From:  janelarryw@gmail.com

We are opposed to rezoning that would allow a five story instead of the three story original designed. 
Further, we think that the parking will be worse than it is now. 

Thank you for considering our request. 

Jane and Larry Wilcox 
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